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Ottawa, February 18, 1943.

Hl.r bl9X*

Herewltb la correspondence from the Superintendent 
of Jaaper National Park which »ay anewer th^ Director*a 
request for Information regarding predators In that park.

Apparently the numbere have not changed much 
elnoe I wee there. In auch a oaae, Coyotes concentrate 
In winter In the Athabeeka Valley as they always have done, 
regardless of whether or not the wardens Interfere with 
them. Wolves are evidently operating more In the Atha- 
baaka Valley. Cougars are still scarce.

We should hav the Superintendent report In full 
on the effects of the measures taken which ere based on 
my findings and in particular to give Information aa to 
whether or not the wolvee have affected elk coneentratlons, 
and whether or not the range conditions in the lower 
Athabeeka Valley are Improving.
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